
Tuesday, November 12th 
 
Chess Club:  The next Chess Club meeting will take place tomorrow morning, 
November 13th, from 8:00-8:30 a.m. in room 607. 
 
Yearbook Committee:  Our next meeting will be Friday, November 15th, at 
8:15 a.m. in Mrs. Nelson's room, 806. 
 
Washington DC trip: 
Current 7th grade students who are interested in going on the Washington D.C. trip next 
year: There will be a parent meeting Thursday,  
November 14th, at 7:00 p.m. in the LGI. See Ms. Craig or Mr. Gustas if you have 
questions. 
 
Tomorrow is WORLD KINDNESS DAY 
 
 
There are things we do every single day with intention, yet we don’t even think about them. 
We wake up, take a shower, brush our teeth, get dressed, drive to work or school… all part of 
our invisible routine. What if we added a moment of kindness to our invisible routine? What if 
we woke up and as we turn the alarm off, we immediately send an uplifting text message to a 
friend? Or during the morning bus ride to school, we smiled and said hello to someone we 
normally ignore. Better yet, we were kind to the students we first see at school who normally 
just pass us by without a hello or nod. 
What if we made it a point to go slightly outside of our comfort zone at least once a day to make 
someone smile? To share a compliment with a co-worker or friend? To reach out to a family member 
we haven’t spoken to in awhile? What if we stopped thinking about them as random acts of 
kindness and started thinking about them as intentional acts of kindness?   
Let's make TOMORROW, Wednesday November 13th a great day here at Clark Middle 
School! 
  
Box Tops for Education is going digital!! Starting this year, you will be able to 
scan your cash register receipt for the new box tops, and the box tops will be directly 
placed into Clark Middle School's account. Please download the free app on your phone 
and follow the directions to set it up. The is only for the NEW box tops. The digital 
change may take a few years to happen. There are still the old box tops on boxes. We 
will still be counting the old box tops as long as they have not expired. Please send in all 
unexpired box tops to school and have your student place them in the box in the office. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or email 
me.khempeni@lcscmail.com). Thank you!! 
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